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GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted: April 18, 2024 

1. Radio System Upgrade

The new radio system installation is complete.  The installation of equipment at the
towers was completed and the switch to the new system occurred on April 6th.   A few
minor issues remain related to a roaming feature and intermittent coverage issues are
continuing to be addressed.  The new radio system has improved the reliability of the
AVL system with updates occurring every 15 seconds (from 75 seconds).

2. Service Interruptions

Due to weather and road conditions, there was no service on March 8 - 9th.
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